
Draft Kane County Bicycle & Pedestrian Plan Open for 

Public Comment 

The Kane County Division of Transportation (KDOT) and its 

consultant team have produced a draft update to the Kane 

County Bicycle & Pedestrian Plan. The draft plan, which 

includes data collection, public engagement summaries, and 

design guidance, culminates in extensive infrastructure 

recommendations and policy proposals for KDOT and its 

partners. The plan is currently available for viewing on the 

project website: www.kanecountybikeplan.com.  

 KDOT encourages residents, municipal leaders, and advocates 

to submit public comments on the plan. The submitted public 

comments will help inform the project team of its 

recommendations before the draft is finalized and put before the 

Kane County Board for approval. The public comment period 

opened April 27, 2023, and will remain open until May 15, 

2023. To submit a public comment, visit the project website or 

email planningstaff@co.kane.il.us. 
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